
Morning Announcements 

Thursday, October 14, 2010 
Day 40 

 

Tomorrow, Friday, October 15 at 3:00 is the deadline for Teaching Fellows 

Applications and all materials to be turned into the counseling center. 

 

There will be a Student Council meeting this afternoon after school in Mrs. 

Larson’s class, B8. 

 

Those wishing to seek office for National Honor Society should meet in Mrs. 

McCall’s room A3, today after school. 

 

The Black Bear Book Club will have its first meeting today after school in B4, 

Mrs. Hansons room, to discuss Before I Die and select next month’s book.  

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

The Leo Club is collecting non-perishable food items and monetary gifts 

Friday night at the football game to support the Community Kitchen.  Please 

bring canned food from home or some extra change to give to the Leo club 

students outside either gate.  Any donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Leo Club will also be collecting the pink Yoplait yogurt lids this month during 

1
st
 Block.  Each lid will equal 10 cents for the Komen For a Cure Breast 

Cancer Foundation, so bring them in. 

 

2
nd

 semester advanced art students need to see Mrs. DeGrove by tomorrow. 

 

2
nd

 semester Chorus students who want to try out for the Rock-n-Roll show on 

Monday need to see Mrs. Medford for an audition time before tomorrow 

afternoon. 

 

Join DECA for the United Way Power Lunch tomorrow.  One donation to 

United Way of Haywood County supports 24 local agencies in providing basic 

necessities to people in need.  You can make a difference by giving your extra 

change to the DECA volunteers during lunch tomorrow!  Every penny counts! 

 

Costa Rica travelers need to come by and get fundraiser packets from Mrs. 

Birthright in A7. 

 

Keep in mind that this week is spirit week.  Tomorrow will be Spirit Shirt 

Day. 



 

Congratulations to the ladies golf team who placed 1
st
 out of 5 teams in their 

match yesterday.  Ashley Thompson was a medalist, placing 1
st
 out of 22 girls. 

 

Congratulations to the girls cross country team who finished 1
st
 out of 15 

teams at the Enka Jet Jam meet yesterday.  Mackenzie Galyeon finished 3
rd

 

and Brooklyn Galyeon finished 6
th

 out of 175 girls.   

 

Congratulations to the boys cross country team who finished 5
th

 out of 15 

teams.  Chad Allen finished 9
th

 out of 175 boys. 

 

TEACHERS: 

 

We will be on Activity B Schedule tomorrow.  Students will need to dismiss to 

the gym when the “Activity” bell rings at 2:22. 

 

The Cheerleaders and Band Members need to be dismissed at 2:00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


